Covid-19

District will be taking the following actions.

1. All District facilities will undergo enhanced cleaning and disinfection.
2. The District office will be closed to public access.
3. Face to face meetings will be curtailed, and all business will be conducted by telephone

or email. If you call the District and do not get an answer during regular business hours, leave a
voice mail, and we will return your call as soon as possible. Emails will be answered as quickly
as possible.

4. A permit must be submitted by mail or the dropbox in the front door of the District's
main office. Applications will be reviewed, and permits will be issued as soon as possible.
Onsite inspections will be scheduled, and social distancing requirements will be observed for
the safety of District personnel and the public.

5. To District park patrons, if you feel that canceling your reservation is the safest choice,
the District will waive the cancellation fee and issue a full refund. The District is also
implementing additional cleaning procedures of the restrooms in the parks.

6. The regular meeting of the Board of Directors on April 21, 2020, is canceled.
Camping and Parks

Walleye Park and Twin Oaks Park are closed to camping until April 29, 2020, and no new
reservations will be taken for that timeframe. Existing reservations for that timeframe will be
refunded in full.

Walleye Park boat ramp is closed until April 29,2020.

The rest of the parks and public boat ramps on Lake Cypress Springs will be open for access

and day use only with no rough camping allowed. Social Distancing requirements will be
monitored, and any park patron not following the guidelines will be asked to leave.



